
SCHOOL	PERFORMANCE	REPORT	
Parents/guardians of students enrolled in the Parkview School District have the right to request a 
school/district performance report. The report must be distributed to those parents/guardians who 
request it by May 1 of each year. The School Performance Report must be made available to the 
public on the District's website. 
 


